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Editor’s Note

This issue of the AJTP is the first for which I have served as editor and also 
the first to be published by the University of  Illinois Press. I want to thank 
my colleagues at Illinois for their guidance and support during the last several 
months. I look forward to working with them in the months and years ahead. I 
want also to thank Jennifer Jesse and J. Wesley Robbins, editors of this journal 
for the last decade, not only for their helpfulness during this transition period, 
but for the brilliant work that they did in shaping the AJTP, making it a premier 
forum for the serious discussion of issues in American theology and philosophy. 
Their steadfast service to HIARPT and to the AJTP, as well as that provided 
by Pamela and Donald Crosby and Rebecca Chambers, surely ought to be 
applauded in the pages of this journal—and I am more than blithe to do so!


